
SCHOOL DISTRICT 
ANNUAL PESTICIDE USE NOTIFICATION

 

Cedarburg School District utilized an integrated Pest Management (IPM) approach for 
killing insects, rodents and weeds.  Our IPM approach focuses on making the building 
and grounds an unfavorable habitat for these pests by removing food and water sources 
and eliminating their hiding and breeding places.  WE accomplish this through routine 
cleaning and maintenance.  We monitor the building and grounds to detect any pests that 
are present.

Chemical pesticides are used only when necessary to eliminate a pest problem.  The 
school district strives to use EPA approved, tested and least toxic productions when 
possible.

We will provide notification of specific pesticide use to any member of our faculty, staff, 
student or parent who requests this notification.  You may request this notification by 
contacting Rick Radke at (262) 376-6222 or by email at rradke@cedarburg.k12.wi.us  
We will provide by email or by phone at least 24 hours in advance to those people in the 
notification list. 
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